
Culture Service Efficiencies statement 
In 2021/22 it is intended to make a small number of internal service efficiencies to achieve the 
saving required.  It is anticipated that these will be achieved by reducing operational costs (e.g. for 
materials and supplies and services).  It is not anticipated that these changes will impact on the 
public visiting Museums and Galleries and there are no positive or negative impacts identified for 
people with protected characteristics, people vulnerable of falling into poverty, geographical 
communities or Council staff. 
 
On the longer term saving, a full IIA will be completed at the appropriate time. 
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